
    TIGER TALES
                         February 5, 2021

Reminder:  
Winter Break is coming 

up February 12-19 

MESSAGE FROM THE NURSE: 
As we continue to see a rise in COVID-19 cases across the state, 
RSU5 continues to work hard to keep our students, staff and 
community safe. Please continue to keep your students home if 
they are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or do not feel 
well.  

When in doubt, keep them out and contact Kim Gormely  
with questions on when your child can return to school.  

Please be aware of the most up to date travel guidelines  
for the State of Maine: 
New Hampshire and Vermont are the only exempt states on the 
State of Maine travel list.  If you travel to either of these states, 
students may return to school without any further action. 

If your student is traveling to a non-exempt state they must either 
quarantine for 10 days upon returning to Maine or provide a 
negative COVID swab. If you do plan on traveling or have 
questions about returning to school after traveling please contact 
the school nurse at gormelyk@rsu5.org or by phone at 353-8249. 

 Pre-Kindergarten Registration 
We are currently registering students for the 2021-22 school year.   
Please go to our homepage to pre-register your child for Pre-K. 

Our Pre-K program is designed to prepare students with the skills needed to be successful in 
Kindergarten and to support learning and exploration in our youngest learners.  All children who reside in 
Durham and will be four years of age on or before October 15, 2021 are eligible for our free public   
Pre-K program in the fall.  

The Pre-K program is half days Monday-Friday, either mornings (8:30am-11:20am) or afternoons 
(12:30pm – 3:15pm) with bus transportation provided.   We are excited to offer 48 spaces, two morning 
classes and one afternoon class of sixteen children in each session.   If there are fewer than 48 
students registered all students are accepted but if there are more children registered than spaces 
available,  priority will be given to those with academic or developmental needs, and the remaining places 
will be determined through a lottery for those students who sign up by March 12.  After the initial 
selection, a waiting list will be created on a first come, first serve basis in case openings become 
available.  

https://www.maine.gov/dhhs/mecdc/infectious-disease/epi/airborne/coronavirus/travel.shtml
mailto:gormelyk@rsu5.org
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LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 
Below are photos of the items located in our lost and found. 

If any of these items belong to your child please have them stop by the 
 lost and found table before vacation to pick them up. 

 



ATTENTION 8TH 
GRADE PARENTS:

Reminder:  
Middle School Yearbooks are on sale for 

students in grades 5-8.  
Yearbooks can be purchased online at 

ybpay.lifetouch.com   
Yearbook ID Code:  12339821

Attention 8th Grade Parents:
The Yearbook staff is collecting baby pictures for 
this year’s publication. If you have a digital copy, 
please email it to: garneauk@rsu5.org and if you 
have a photo that needs to be scanned, just send 
the photo in with your child (make sure their 
name is               included) and have them turn it 
in to                     their advisor. We will return it to 
you as                        soon as possible. 

             Thank You

Deadline: 
February 26, 2021


